
Monash University Biological 
Society  

  

2012 

  

 Newsletter   8.0 

Contents: 

 1.0     Post-exam greetings! 

 2.0    Mornington Peninsula Camp (2 – 5 July) 

 3.0    Cactus Injecting Camp (9 – 12 July) 

 4.0    Regent Honeyeater Tree Planting Weekends 

(Aug & Sep) 

 5.0    Volunteering/Work Opportunities 

o 5.1   National Tree Day, Myrniong (29 July) 

o 5.2    Australian Youth Ambassadors for 

Development Program (30 July) 

o 5.3   Victoria Summer Ranger Program 2013 

 7.0    Website & Facebook page  

   

 

1.0    Post-exam greetings! 

Before we get down to business, it has to be said: congratulations on making it 

through another (or your first!) semester of university. We hope you all annihilated 

your exams and are enjoying a well-deserved break. And while we agree that 

university breaks should be exactly that – breaks from university – we also believe 

that the love of all things biological requires no rest. So this, here, is just a 

newsletter to update you on the goings on and inform you about some of the 

exciting events in store. 



 

2.0    Mornington Peninsula Camp (2 – 5 July) 

Coming up in just a few days, we have a trip to Mornington Peninsula, where we 

will be carrying out activities such as koala surveys and weeding out the 

annoyingly common Pittosporum species. There is still room on the camp for 

anyone who has suddenly discovered an opening in their calendar or who has had a 

last-minute change of mind – so if this is you, be sure to send us an email and sign 

up on the website ASAP! 

Accommodation is free, food will probably require just a $15-20 contribution, 

carpooling is available and all drivers will be reimbursed. As always, make sure 

you have signed up for the camp on our website 

(http://www.biologicalsociety.com.au), not just on the Facebook page. If you 

have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact us – enquires about this camp are best 

directed to activities@biologicalsociety.com.au and/or 

third.year.rep@biologicalsociety.com.au. 

 

3.0   Cactus Injecting Camp (9 – 12 July) 

Our second cactus injecting camp for the year is only a few weeks away. For those 

of you who haven't been, this is one of our regulars - a trip where you get to march 

around injecting Wheel Cactuses (an introduced species) with lethal poison in the 

name of conservation. Anyone who went last time will be able to tell you it’s heaps 

of fun and a great way to get involved with the club, if you haven’t had the chance 

during the busy semester.  

As with the Mornington Peninsula camp, there is still room available if you are 

interested in attending – but be sure to contact us as soon as possible to ensure a 

place. Also make sure you haven’t just clicked “attending” on the Facebook page – 

you have to sign up on the website, as well 

(http://www.biologicalsociety.com.au). 

 Accommodation – Free 

 Transport – Free 

  Food – Free 

 Satisfaction at Injecting Untold Numbers of Wheel 

Cactus - Priceless. 

·   Bring sturdy shoes and hatred for wheel cactus. And maybe a hat. 
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Again, if you have any questions you're welcome to email us at 

activities@biologicalsociety.com.au. 

  

4.0   Regent Honeyeater Tree planting weekends (August & September) 

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, we now have for you the dates for the 

Regent Honeyeater Tree planting weekends! 

They will be as follows: 

·         August 11/12 

·         August 25/26 

·         September 8/9 

·         September 22/23 

If you’re interested, be sure to keep these dates in mind as we move into the next 

semester - tree planting through this program is a lot of fun and not to be missed. 

  

5.0   Volunteering/Work opportunities 

5.1   National Tree Day, Myrniong (29 July) 

  

To celebrate National Tree Day, Conservation Volunteers are running a free 

activity at ‘The Island’, which lies adjacent to the spectacular Werribee Gorge 

State Parkthat. The site was formerly farmland and now forms 

part of the Myrniong Biolinks project. It’s all set to be a fun, 

family friendly day, with lots of plants to go in the ground to 

increase habitat protection for a range of animal species. A 

free BBQ lunch will be provided for all volunteers. 

  

The details of this event are as follows: 

When: Sunday 29th July, 2012 
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What time?: 9.30am to 3.30pm 

To get there: Take the Pentland Hills Road exit off the Western 

Freeway approx. 8.0km west of Bacchus Marsh. Follow the 

signs towards Werribee Gorge State Park. Site is accessed at 

138 Myers Road, Pentland Hills on Right hand side - see sign 

'Conservation Volunteers', OR 

Take the FREE shuttle bus from the Geelong office- 407 

Yarra Street, Geelong, 

leaving at 9am sharp.  

  

Please ensure appropriate clothing is worn for long periods outdoors ie. sturdy  

footwear and long pants. 

  

If you would like more information, you can contact Emma on 0417 742 301  

or 03 5221 0300 or visit the Conservation Website at  

www.conservationvolunteers.com.au. We have also attached a flyer with this 

information, which should make it easier for you to refer to at a later date if you 

should like to do so :) 

  

5.2   Australian Youth Ambassadors for Development Program (30 July) 

From Briony Kent (Austraing International) 

The AYAD Program provides overseas volunteer opportunities to hundreds of 

young skilled Australians looking to volunteer in Africa, Asia or The Pacific. In 

fact, each year the AYAD Program supports 400 Australian volunteers with paid 

volunteer work, allowing them to make a difference in developing countries. The 

program is open to any Australian citizen, NZ citizen or Permanent Resident aged 

18-30 and assignments are 3-12 months. 

 

http://www.conservationvolunteers.com.au/


The Program, fully funded by AusAID, provides- 

                                                                                                                   

·  Accommodation and Living allowances 

·  Training before, during and after your Africa, Asia or Pacific 

volunteer assignment 

·  Medical and emergency support whilst in-country 

·  In-country support to all volunteers whilst on assignment 

·  Flights 

 

There are opportunities in every sector. Details for the Melbourne Session are as 

follows: 

  

6:30pm - 8:00pm 

Monday 30 July, 2012 

The State Library of Victoria, 328 Swanston Street, Melbourne 

 

A Webinar will also be held on Monday 13 August, 2012 at 4.30pm ACST. 

 

You can register to attend at: http://www.ayad.com.au/info-sessions 

For further information, please visit www.ayad.com.au . 

  

  

5.3   Parks Victoria Summer Ranger Program 2013 
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The Parks Victoria Summer Ranger program is a fantastic way to gain industry 

experience and be part of a team committed to making a difference to the 

environment. 

Parks Victoria employ summer rangers in parks across the state during their peak 

time (November to February) for up to 12 weeks. Summer rangers deliver 

environmental programs, provide visitor services and undertake other park 

management activities. 

The work is challenging and varied and provides a great opportunity for on the job 

training. 

Information and funding is still being finalised for the program for the coming 

summer. However, if you are interested in participating, Employment and Career 

Development at Monash University can add you to a contact list. They will then be 

able to contact you as soon as more information is available. 

If you would like to be added to this contact list, please send an e-mail from your 

student e-mail address with your first and last name and student ID 

to careers.info@monash.edu. 

  

6.0    Our Website and Facebook Page 

  

Website - http://www.biologicalsociety.com.au   

  

Facebook - http://www.facebook.com/groups/5414408187/ 

   

Enquiries - enquiries@biologicalsociety.com.au 

  

Event Registration: http://www.biologicalsociety.com.au/events.html 
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